
 
 
 
Mrs C Irvine 
4 Sunnyside 
Main Street 
Bothenhampton 
DT6 4BL 
 
 
 
 

14th February 2020 
Dear Mrs Irvine 
 
RE: HOMESTEAD FARM 
 
Thank you for your extensive letter of 31st January 2020. 
 
I am writing to Mr Hughes to ask for the lights to be switched off at night. I will also ask him 
to expedite the reduction in size of the gap in the hedge on Duck Street to the width 
specified in the plan, rebuilding the earth dike and planting hedge plants. 
 
You have emphasised yet again the distress and inconvenience of the building work that so 
many people have experienced during the course of this sorry episode. The Parish Council 
feels for you all, but our powers in this matter are very limited. All we can do is continue to 
press our Dorset Councillors to keep an eye on the progress of the application for 
retrospective planning permission and ensure it is properly scrutinised at last. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A J Basker 
Chairman  
Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 

 
Cc Dave Bolwell, Sarah Williams 
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